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Ms. Gail Mount, Deputy Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 

Re: Docket No. RET-8 Sub 21 
FLS Owner II, LLC - Application to Register a New Renewable Energy Facility 
106,666 Btu/hr metered solar thermal water heating facility in Shelby, NC 

Dear Ms. Mount: 

The Public Staff - Electric Division has completed its review of the Registration 
Statement for a new renewable energy facility filed by FLS Owner II, LLC on November 
14, 2011, and the amendment filed on January 30, 2012 in the above-referenced docket 
pursuant to Commission Rule R8-66. As a result of our review, we recommend that the 
Registration Statement be considered complete and that the facility be considered a 
new renewable energy facility. 

I certify that a copy of this letter has been served on the individuals or businesses 
shown below, by depositing a copy in the United States Mail, first class postage 
prepaid, properly addressed. 

truly, 

fnie Ellis 
Engineer - Public Staff Electric Division 
(919) 733-2267 
Kennie.Ellis@psncuc.nc.gov 

cc: FLS Owner II, LLC of 239 Amboy Road, Asheville, NC, 28806 

Executive Director 
733-2435 

Accounting 
733-4279 

Communications 
733-2810 

Consumer Services 
733-9277 

Economic Research 
733-2902 

Electric 
733-2267 

Legal 
733-6110 

Natural Gas 
733-4326 

Transportation 
733-7766 

Water 
733-5610 
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